
 

 

General Eligibility Rules 
  

To be eligible to play in the Kansas City Corporate Esports Cup, the company being 

represented must reside within the Kansas City Metropolitan Area. 

 

The Kansas City Metropolitan Area is defined as: 

 

Missouri - Buchanan, Cass, Clay, Jackson, Johnson, Lafayette, Platte, Ray 

Kansas -   Atchison, Douglas, Franklin, Jefferson, Johnson, Leavenworth, Miami, Shawnee, 

Wyandotte 

 

If your company has less than 250 metro employees, you can join with another company of 

similar size (under 250) in order to create a dual company to fill out your teams. 

 

Captains must create a team through this website and will use the players real first and last 

name, gamertag and corporate email address. 

 

All captains and players will receive an email (using the registered emails) every week to 

give them their next match up and to validate their corporate email address. If a player no 

longer has a valid corporate email address, that player will no longer be allowed to play with 

the team. Failure to comply with this rule will be punishable by forfeiting your game for the 

week. 

 

In order to keep the league as balanced as possible, players must NOT professionally play 

the game. I.E. - The employee can’t play for Cerner in Rocket League and also play Rocket 

League for Cloud9 on the side. Being a content creator for existing esports orgs is OK. If 

there is any grey area here, please contact nick@kcgameon.com to make a final decision. 

 

Players can be added to the team roster during the season, but once they are added, 

cannot be transferred or play for another team during the course of the season. 

 

Due to the state of the world, we are allowing both interns and part time employees to play 

as part of your company team. These employees still have to have a valid corporate email 

address and when that email address is no longer valid, they become ineligible to compete 

for you. 

 

https://www.kcgameon.com/TeamRegistration.aspx
mailto:nick@kcgameon.com


Contract workers may only participate if they have received explicit permission from the 

company HR department to participate as well as an active email address at the company. 

 

If you have any other questions or concerns, please reach out to nick@kcgameon.com  

 

mailto:nick@kcgameon.com

